
   

 
 

Former Kingswood golf course site 
 
Maintenance Update – 18 October 2019 
 
Approved tree maintenance 
The safety of neighbouring residents, workers on our site, and any member of the community 
who may accidentally or purposefully enter the site is our highest priority. 
 
In May 2019, an independent arborist performed a safety assessment on approximately 1,500 
trees on the site. As a result, City of Kingston approved the removal of dangerous trees, together 
with removal of limbs and pruning of other trees. 
 
This has occurred with Council investigating the site, and they have confirmed works are being 
undertaken in full compliance with the permit. 
 
Weed control and grass regeneration 
With regard to weed removal and care, the arrival of warmer months means we’re entering peak 
growing season for grass and noxious weeds, and for fire risk.  We are legally required to 
manage these issues on our site. 
 
An approved product from the NuFarm range of herbicides was used responsibly and at low 
levels to manage these weeds.  Sprayed areas are already showing signs of re-growth within a 
matter of weeks. 
 
Contact us 
Please contact the team by leaving a message at 1300 281 235 or emailing 
howardS@australiansuper.com. 

 
 


